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EDUCATION RESOURCES 
 

Executive Director Jim Gilhooly 
 

St.Hilary’s Primary  and Nursery Class - Head Teacher Mrs. P. Stewart  
 

January 2014 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and welcome to our new term in 2014. 

Mrs Stewart is still absent and any concerns will be dealt with by Mrs Smith. 

 

Church and Community 

Fr Chromy, parents and children celebrated mass on Monday for the Feast of St Hilary’s. 

 

Sacraments 

First Reconciliation will take place in St Brides Church on Wednesday 19
th

 March at 7pm. 

First communion is at St Leonards on Saturday 10
th

 May at 10am.  

There will be a short reconciliation/talk for parents on Monday 3
rd

 February. 

Enrolment Mass for Holy Communion will take place in February. Date and times to follow. 

 

Scottish Mediation Service  

As joint Learning Community initiative a group of P6 from St Vincent’s, St Leonard’s and 

St Hilary’s are being trained in Peer Mediation Skills to promote resilience within the school 

and playground to encourage good relationships. 

 

 P.E. 

Could I please remind parents that pupils should not wear ear-rings on P.E day for health 

and safety reasons.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Next Shapes meeting is Monday 3
rd

 February at 7pm. 

February Mid-term break: Monday 10
th

 and Tuesday 11
th

. 

In-service day: Wednesday 12
th

.   
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Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

P Stewart 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have received the December Newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Signature:       Parent of:     
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


